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This proposal is going to adversely affect small farmers, 4-H/FFA kids and their projects, backyard
poultry and the like.
It will also have an affect on the "Buy local" movement that has been growing these past few years.
Washington Farm Bureau and other entities have put a lot of volunteer time and sweat into making
the Voluntary Stewardship Program a reality, the VSP along with local conservation districts is the
proper solution and not over regulation.
This proposal is ambiguous and lacks scientific merit.
Remember, "Population will be limited to the local food supply in the future".
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